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Thank you Madam . Vice President,

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Comoros to the Fourth Cycle of the UPR and thank them for the presentation of their report. 

We welcome the efforts taken by Comoros to promote and protect human rights in the country. 

We would like to recommend Comoros the following: 

· To continue its ongoing progress in improving the living conditions of detainees.
· To continue it commendable efforts which ensure that all litigants have better access to the justice system and provide  legal aid for vulnerable population groups.
· To continue its commendable efforts in increasing the resilience of the most vulnerable populations to the effects of climate change by enabling them to increase their incomes and meet their basic needs, as well as reducing the country’s energy dependence on external sources by developing renewable energies.
We wish Comoros a successful review 
I thank you


